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June 10, 2014 
 
MEMO TO : Mayor and Council 
   
COPY TO : Park Board Commissioners 

Penny Ballem, City Manager 
Sadhu Johnson, Deputy City Manager 
Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk 
Patrice Impey, General Manager, Financial Services  
Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications 
Mike Magee, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Park Board Senior Management Team 

   
FROM : General Manager’s Office, Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : Sport Field Amenity Improvements Project 
   
 
 
Please be advised that the Park Board, at its regular meeting on June 9, 2014, passed the 
following motion: 
 

THAT the Vancouver Park Board approve the allocation of $3 million in capital funding 
to implement the priority sport field amenity improvement projects identified in the 
Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation report dated June 2, 2014, entitled “Sport 
Field Amenity Improvements Project”. 

 
Project information in the above-mentioned report is also contained in the Administrative 
Report to the Standing Committee on City Finance and Services, dated May 30, 2014, entitled 
“Sport Field Amenity Improvements Project – Funding Allocations”.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Pat Boomhower 
Executive Assistant 
Office of the General Manager 
Phone:  604.257.8453 
Fax:  604.257.8427 

 

/pab 


